
  
 

St. MARY’S COLLEGE (AUTONOMOUS) 

(Re-accredited with ‘A+’ Grade by NAAC- 4th Cycle) 

Thoothukudi – 628001, Tamil Nadu, India 

(Affiliated to Manonmaniam Sundaranar University) 

Alumnae Association Report 

2 021 - 2022 

The 71st Alumnae meeting was organized on 23rd April 2022 in the College Auditorium 

at St.Mary’s College (Autonomous) Thoothukudi. The Marian alumnae Enthusiastically 

Participated in person as the previous year’s Alumnae meet was organized as a Virtual meet, 

keeping in mind the pandemic time. The Principal and the President of OSA 

Rev.Sr.Dr.A.S.J.Lucia Rose presided over the meeting. Mrs. Thenmathi Dhanushkodi 

Administrator Thenmani Hospital Thoothukudi was invited as the Chief Guest.The programme 

began with prayer song by the Marian choir Dr.Mrs.J,Martin Rathi Associate Professor of 

Chemistry and Secretary of the Alumnae Association welcomed the gathering Dr.E. Daffodil D 

Almedia Assistant Professor of Botany and Joint Secretary of the Alumnae Association read the 

minutes of the previous meeting. The Chief Guest Mrs.Thenmathi Dhanushkodi shared her fond 

memories at the Marion campus and appreciated the commendable success of the College in 

various arenas, right from its inception she also remarked that Marian Alumnae never fail to 

carry the values imbibed from their alma mater wherever they go. The Business meeting was 

then conducted by the Principal and the following office bearers were elected unanimously. 

Rev.Sr.Dr. Jessie Fernando Head and Associate Professor of Physics as Vice President, 

Dr.P.J.Joslin Associate Professor of Zoology as Secretary, Dr. G.Sharon Roque Corera 

Assistant Professor of English as Joint Secretary Ms.A.Amora as Treasurer Ms.Sahayatta 

Fernando,Dr.B.Sahayarani Fernando ,Ms.Thenmathi Dhanushkodi and Ms.Latha Solomon as 

Executive Committee members. The Alumnae were entertained by the students of College with 

cultural performances and games. Prizes were distributed to the winners. Nearly one hundred 

Alumnae attended the meeting. Some of the Alumnae came forward to share their treasured 

memories and made the gathering memorable. Dr. Muthu Mahalaxmi Assistant Professor of 

Economics Proposed the vote of thanks which was followed by the College Anthem. 


